
 

   

 

 

 

 

14th June 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We would like to invite you and your child to a stay and play session in Cherry Tree on Thursday 27th 

June at 3:15 – 3:45. This will be an opportunity for your child to visit their new classroom and for you 

to ask any questions following the parent meeting on Wednesday 26th June. Please sign up using the 

sign up sheets outside of Oak Tree class.  

 

We look forward to welcoming you then. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Mrs Gadd  

Cherry Tree teacher 

Wednesday – Friday  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

   

 

 

 


